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9 February 2022
1548 W K156 HWY

Larned, KS 67550

Dear committee members,

I am writing to address my concerns with the corrections to KSA 25-2437 being addressed in the bill
SB388. It is my understanding that the premise in Kansas is not to make it more difficult to vote, but to
make it more difficult to cheat. There are many areas in the current statute that do not adhere to the
unwritten motto.

Line 9: Why would any voter be entitled to more than one ballot in any election?
Line 27: Please define proper authorization

Pg 2, lines 7-9: Shouldn’t this be witnessed somehow? | realize that getting a notary to a home-bound
person would be construed as a violation to the federal HAVA.

Thank you for your time in considering my concerns and issues.

Sincerely,

Corinne J Wray
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